
 

 

 

 

12/29/2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is my personal recommendation for STAT Commercial Cleaning. They have proven to be a 

company that is very detail oriented and have an excellent communication process. I have not had to 

worry about any upcoming changes or challenges with them. STAT Cleaning has demonstrated to me to 

be a reliable and dependable company. I am delighted to have partnered with Jay at STAT Commercial 

Cleaning.  

I believe that STAT Cleaning will benefit any company that would consider them. Please feel free to give 

me a call if you have any questions.  

Thank you, 

May Grandaw | Practice Manager 
Intermountain SCL Health Medical Group - Pediatric Specialty 
1232 N 30th St. Suite 200 
Billings, MT 59101 
Office: (406) 237-5339 
may.grandaw@imail.org 
 
 


